
From: Matt OShea <mattoshea@the19thward.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 3:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics Report 
  

  
Steve: 
 
I was on November 9 the guest of Dr. Janice Jackson at a Bears game in support of her non-profit Hope 
Chicago Scholarships.  Can you please advise me how to report this? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
 

  [Warning: External email] 

mailto:mattoshea@the19thward.com
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

